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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.  
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Heidi Osbourne	 Arin Sezer

Raul Chiricuta	 Lily Wyatt

Dolly Roberts	 Kris Baluszynski

Alfie Franklin	 Finn McGahon

Jabez Thomas	 Jude Lee

Mihini Ralalage	 Isabelle Charlton

Charlotte Atherton	 Anya Hunter-Mahon

Ella Quick	 Ethan Shaw

Gracie Griffiths	 Olivia Labeda-StrzyzewskiEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

There has been lots going on in school as I am sure you can see from our jam-packed 
newsletter this week! It is hard to believe that this is actually only week 3 of this half term as 
we have already achieved so much. There has been a great buzz around the school and this 
is due to the variety of engaging learning opportunities taking place as well as the ongoing 
enthusiasm and determination of pupils and staff when it comes to learning. Please read 
on to delve a little deeper into what has been happening in and around school these last few days - you 
won’t be disappointed.

Year 4 PGL residential
Our Year 4 pupils have spent the last 3 days at PGL and what a fantastic experience 
this has been. Along with the Year 4’s from Wimboldsley, the children have taken part 
in a wide range of exciting outdoor activities, challenging themselves to learn new 
skills, all whilst having lots of fun. We think a good night's sleep is on the cards this 
evening - staff included!

Parents Evenings
We are very much looking 
forward to welcoming you 
back into school this half 
term for our face-to-face 
consultations. It has been 
a long time since we have 
been able to host them 
in this way and we know 
that for many this will be 
the first time experiencing 
an ‘in person’ meeting. 
Whilst welcoming you 
back with open arms 
we must also continue 
to promote keeping 
our school community 
as safe as possible and 
therefore we will ensure 
all communal areas are 
well ventilated as well 
as hand sanitiser made 
readily available for use as 
required. 

This year's fundraiser for comic relief was another huge success 
and we have all of YOU to thank for this. Every individual 
who took part and contributed has played a part in making a 
difference and helping to support changing people's lives for 
the better - and all whilst having lots of fun! A great effort for an 
extremely worthy cause, thank you.



Pupils and staff have had a thoroughly enjoyed British 
Science week this week and things got off to a very ‘eggciting’ 
start with the arrival of some very special little guests…
The children have spent the week exploring, investigating 
and taking part in lots of scientific activities. One of our 
most popular activites was our  #scienceselfie competition 
on Twitter. Thank you to everyone for engaging so 
enthusiastically, here is just a selection of your fantastic pics.

#scienceselfie


